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	SUMMARY OF March 2010 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 2
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

         correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.

       Prepared materials and mailings for the 2009 ICAE/ILCAE Symposium 



	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 10

	
	
	
	
	

	        FCAE Staff Meeting – Springfield
        Ag Legislative Day - Springfield

        Illinois FFA Foundation Board Meeting – Springfield
         IAVAT Board of Directors Meeting - Springfield
        WIU Ag Ed 500 Class Presentation - Springfield
        Phase 2 Ag Ed website Project Conference Call Meeting
        “Race To The Top” Proposal Meeting – Chicago
        “Race To The Top” with Hileman and Hepner – Champaign

        CTE-CR Project Conference Call Meeting

        2010 Illinois Ag Ed Report meeting with Rod Roberts - Champaign  

	
	
	
	

	III.  Other Activities - 2

	
	
	
	
	

	        Prepared materials for the FCAE Staff meeting. 

        Sent weekly messages to agricultural educators via the list-serve.

        

	IV.  Miles Traveled  -1354

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	  At our TEAM Ag Ed meting this month we explore the opportunities for Illinois Agricultural Education to pursue identifying a grant writer to work with to find dollars to supplement our initiatives.  Our goal is to find someone to work with for the next fiscal year.   Ag Legislative Day is an important time for students and teachers to communicate their gratitude to legislators for the continued support of the Ag Ed line item in the ISBE budget.  We must continue our communications until a budget is signed. I had the opportunity to attend the “Illinois - Race To The Top” Proposal meeting in Chicago.  Illinois Agricultural Education has an opportunity to apply for some federal funding from this proposal if the Illinois proposal gets funded. We are in the process of identifying initiatives that could be addressed with these funds. I had the opportunity to be part of a panel discussion at the WIU Ag Ed 500 course for beginning teachers.   I am extremely pleased with dedication of our beginning teachers as the participate in professional development opportunities to enhance their teaching skills.   

	

	

	

	


